



## for a living planet®

WWF-Canada

Suite 200 21 Perron Street St Albert, AB Canada T8N 1E6 Tel: (780) 459- WILD (9453)

Fax: (780) 459-1977

RDPowell@wwfcanada.org www.wwf.ca

July 26, 2010

Judith Wright-Bird, Chairperson Sahtu Land Use Planning Board Box 235 Fort Good Hope Northwest Territories X0E 0H0

Dear Ms. Wright-Bird:

We would like to congratulate the Sahtu Land Use Planning Board on completing Draft 3 of the Sahtu Land Use Plan. Unfortunately, due to other commitments and limited staff resources, WWF-Canada is unable to review it and provide comments.

We wish the Board continued success with this important effort and very much appreciate the invitation to contribute.

Sincerely,

Robert Powell

Director, Mackenzie River Basin